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Medical Board Suspends License of Denton Physician 

On March 14, 2011, a disciplinary panel of the Texas Medical Board temporarily suspended, 
with notice, the medical license of Ramon A. Cruz, M.D., of Denton, after determining that Dr. 

Cruz's continuation in the practice of medicine constitutes a continuing threat to the public 
welfare. 

The panel found that Dr. Cruz, Lic. No. K3703, engaged in sexually inappropriate behavior with 

several patients. Four incidents, including an alleged sexual assault, were reported by patients to 
Denton Police. 

The panel found that Dr. Cruz's actions demonstrate a pattern of inappropriate behavior, which is 
a continuing threat to public health and safety. 

The suspension remains in effect until the Board takes further action. 
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